
Corby Town Ladies & Girls Section - Committee contacts 

 

 

Committee roles & Responsibilities 

Chair - Sheila Lauder 

Email - corbytownfcladies@gmail.com 

To oversee the running of the club (girls section) and ensure that it is run efficiently and 

managed appropriately 

To facilitate funding opportunities regarding facilities or any other funding as appropriate 

Equipment ordering 

Winter training bookings 

Discipline & player sanctions 

 

Vice Chair - Phil Toon 

Email - p.j.t@hotmail.com 

To support the Chair and the committee in the Chairs absence 

Kit orders 

Web site 

Discipline 

 

Secretary - Claire Young 

Email - corbytowngirls@gmail.com 

Main communication point between the Club and the League 

Player registrations 

Minutes  

Pitches 

Discipline 

 

Treasurer - Kate Sayer 

Email - ctlagfctreasurer@gmail.com 

Finance and accounts 

 

 

Welfare - Sheila Lauder 

Email -  corbytownfcladies@gmail.com 

Mobile - 07887707319 (emergencies only) 

Implementing preventative safeguarding measures to create fun, safe, football environments 

Making the reporting of concerns as easy as possible 

Ensuring safeguarding and child protection concerns are investigated swiftly and thoroughly 

in conjunction with statutory agencies. 

Compliance 

DBS checks 

Volunteer recruitment 

 

 

Development Officer - Nigel 

Manager/coach and player development support 

Education from the FA regarding courses and CPD events 
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